
17th January 2025



Dear Cavalry Families, 

One of the many delights of being a Headteacher is that I'm never 
short of things to feel proud of; pupils, staff and families continue 
to go 'over and above' and do a super job. This week I am 
particularly proud of 'Safeguarding' at Cavalry. 

For all staff this lies at the heart of what we do and during our 
audit this week it was highlighted as a particular strength of our 
school. However it wasn't just the staff. Our pupils did a fabulous 
job of detailing how we and they keep each other safe.The pupils 
did a marvellous job of voicing their knowledge and 
understanding. Well done all involved!



Another source of joy this week is the support and compliance  we have 
received with our one-way system. The vast majority of pupils and 
parents are observing our new signage and are helping the start and 
end of the day to be a much safer and pleasant experience. There's only 
one-way to go around the one-way system!

Thank you all for your continued support with this.

This week, inline with our safeguarding work, we have introduced Worry 
Boxes into each of our classroom settings. This idea is to help children 
communicate messages/ ideas they have to help them feel more 
settled and safe at our school. Staff will check the boxes daily to listen 
to our pupil’s voices.

This is set to be another action packed term so please look out and 
note down all the key dates for the Spring Term!     Mrs Edwards :)
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